
PUBLIC NOTICE
SHERMAN TOWNSHIP

2023-2024 Fiscal Year Budget Hearing
The Public Hearing on the proposed 
Sherman Township Budget for the 2023-
2024 fiscal year will be held on March 
28, 2023, at 6:30pm at the Sherman 
Township Hall 2168 S Wisner Ave, 
Fremont, MI 49412.  On the agenda 
will be the adoption of the budgets for 
all the township funds.  The budget may 
be viewed at the clerk’s office at the 
Sherman Township Hall.  The property 
tax millage rate proposed to be 
levied to support the proposed 
budget will be a subject of this 
meeting.  
Jamie Lynn Kukal,
Sherman Township Clerk


